
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Concerns with Disc Golf Course Expansion 
 
DATE:  March 4, 2024 

 
Background 
Having received communication from residents regarding ongoing concerns regarding 
activity occurring on the disc golf course expansion, Councilmember Scott has 
requested that the City Council have a discussion on the matter.  
  


